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COLLABORATION WITH LIONS CLUB OF DAMANSARA KUALA LUMPUR AND LIONS CLUB OF 
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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of USP Group Limited (the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) are pleased to announce that as part of its corporate social responsibility initiatives 
to support families, in Malaysia and Indonesia, who have been heavily affected by the Covid-19 pandemic, 
the Group has on 15 July 2021, through its subsidiary, Supratechnic (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd (“Supra Malaysia”), 
tied up with Lions Club of Damansara Kuala Lumpur (“Lions Club KL”) and Lions Club of Jakarta Ruby Prima 
(“Lions Club Jakarta”) to donate food and other necessities to families in Malaysia and Indonesia who have 
been affected by the economic crisis caused by the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
Lions Club International (“Lions Club”) is an international non-profit organization established in 1917. It is the 
world’s largest service club organization with more than 1.4 million members in more than 200 countries 
around the world. Over the years, Lions Club has participated in various service projects worldwide, including 
disaster relief, humanitarian aid, as well as initiatives to provide meals to those in need. Amidst this Covid-19 
pandemic, Lions Club continues to serve to provide support and care to those suffering from this pandemic.  
 
The Group recognizes that the Covid-19 pandemic has caused the world’s economy to plummet, and many 
families in Malaysia and Indonesia are struggling to put food on the table. The Group hopes to provide support 
and assistance to these families during these difficult times. 
 
The distribution of food and other necessities to the families in Malaysia will take place on 23 July 2021. 
 
The date for the distribution of food and other necessities to the families in Indonesia will soon be confirmed. 
The Board will keep the shareholders informed and updated accordingly. 
 
Supra Malaysia will continue to liaise with Lions Club Jakarta and Lions Club KL to provide the necessary 
support and assistance to the families in Malaysia and Indonesia. 
 
The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated and informed as and when there are material 
developments on the aforesaid initiative. 
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